
ello Fellow T ‘ers 
Well, our 2012 T driving season has come to an end, 

which also marks my first year as President of the Club.  Might I 
say, it has been a very exciting and very rewarding time for me 
personally.  The Club itself has had many special and unique 
events and activities, spread throughout this past year for our 
members to gather, drive our cars and enjoy each others’ 
company. 
The President’s Dinner on November 3rd at Thunder Bay 
Restaurant was once again an event for our Club to recognize 
those members who have taken extra effort and roles to make the Greater Milwaukee Model T Club the fine, 
energetic and helpful Club that it is.  On that date, 34 members, spouses and friends joined together for a wonderful 
fun time.   The delicious buffet food, rich dessert, the cozy room accommodations at Thunder Bay and the (Go to P. 8)  

6]— I did it, So can you! —- HCCT vs. Strobo 

Spark part 10.  Compare & Contrast. 

1]— 2012 Presidents Dinner --- A delightful eve-

ning, recapping the year, dinner and entertainment. 
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4]— Founding Member Passes —- Bob Clark 
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EVERY MONTH 
 

  2 Board Meeting  3  Editor’s Message 
  4 Next Coach House 12 Calendar of Events 
12 Book Review  13 Recipe    
13 Board of Directors 13 Edsul Phord Says 
14 Committee Chairs 

5]— Model T Coach House —- Some small pro-

jects get attention 

HCCT <===> Strobo Spark Part 10 

H 

7]— Pumpkin Run —- Sunday brunch in Racine 

9]— South Shore YMCA Car Show—- Full of 

Winners!   

13]— Last Ride & T-Riffic T's —- Russ Spuhler & 

Holiday Bash in Elk Mound 

Presidents Dinner 
Jim serves desert 


